THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

October 21, 194k

Dear Phog:

A fine bunch of letters. You really click with these men.
1 know you always deliver. Congratulations. Will K.U.

ever have a school of this type? Could the budget committee
see the point?

Cordially,




